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Emma wolfe

No, I do not support any State of Emergency, there is no State Of Emergency in
Queensland or any where in Australia, The Queensland State of Emergency measures still
must abide by the Federal law and to adhere to our constitution and the Quarantine laws,
Quarantining of healthy people without a court order is breaking the Federal Biosecurity
Act 2015; and

For there to be a health emergency there must be evidence of such an emergency, just
because there is inflated numbers, does not make it an emergency in fact between 01
January 2021 and 13 July 2021 one person had died from Covid and yet the Queensland
Government had extended the State of Emergency twice without there being a state of
emergency; and

Studies published on Lancet suggest no difference in viral loads for vaccinated and
unvaccinated so current policies and restrictions in place are unjust. I have friends who
have felt the affect of these mandates by close relatives not being allowed to visit them in
hospital when in great times of need.

https://www.thelancet.com/journals/laninf/article/PIIS1473-3099(21)00768-4/fulltext

Please review these mandates before any more jobs are lost, suicide and domestic violence
increases for the benefit of the people.
Do the right thing!

Regards
Emma
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